
 
 

  

 



 

STC Spotlight 

 
Evan Ratliff 

 This is Evan’s first year serving on STC. He  is from Pike County in District 1. He applied for STC 

because he has participated in 4-H since he was eight years old, and strives to be an officer some 

day. His favorite part of STC is the sense of family . 
 

Officer Spotlight 

 
Gloria Bolin 

Gloria  is the Kentucky 4-H President and is from Nelson County, District 5 . When asked how she felt 

when she was elected, she responded: “I was very surprised to be elected as an officer since there 

were so many other qualified candidates.”

 

 


